
Good Morning FMS!

● Today isWednesday, November 20th, a Day 2 on your schedule.
● At this time, please stand for a moment of silence.

"I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God,
indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all".

*Any 6th grader only who got a certificate for student of the month please
report to room 133 for a quick picture after announcements.

*THERE IS NO SAIS TODAY DUE TO THE FACULTY MEETING.

*Congratulations to our Book Fair winners, Daniel Brill, Mia Gullo and
Mason Staffeldt. Please stop in to the library to pick up your gift bag!

*FMS Drama Club is excited to reveal the Spring Play to anyone who is
interested after school on Monday, November 25th! Please stay after
school in room 224 (Mrs. Bielecki's room) to find out what this year's
Spring Play is and to receive information about auditions! Any
questions please see Mrs. Bielecki or Mrs. Margic.

*The final days of the Scholastic Book Fair are coming. Check with your
ELA teacher for the day your class will visit the fair. Students can also get
passes from their study hall teacher to browse and shop!

*A snowstorm is coming to FMS, not outside - inside. The Student Council will
begin selling snowflakes in all lunches starting on Monday. Paper snowflakes
cost $1 & all money will go to the Giving Tree. The top five homerooms who buy
the most snowflakes will win a special breakfast!

Once again, the Student Council will be sponsoring the Giving Tree. Trees will be
located in the main lobby & upstairs near room 201. Ornaments need to be
signed out in the guidance office. A $25 gift card to the store listed on the
ornament and the ornament itself should be returned to the guidance office by
December 13th. The giving tree supports frontier families that need a little extra
help this holiday season.



*Bible Club will meet this Thursday November 21st after school in rm 215.

*Retired tech teacher Mrs. Gath is traveling to Nepal to volunteer at a
school; she is asking for donations of new school supplies and gently used
books. If you would like to donate, please bring the items to room 255 first
thing in the morning. For every item donated, you will receive a raffle ticket
for a special FMS swag bag.

*There will be a PickleBall meeting this Thursday, November 21st after
school in the main gym from 2:30-3:30.

*Social Club will meet this Thursday, November 21 for our Thanksgiving
Feast! There is still room to join this club. If you are interested, please
email Mrs. Szczerbacki or sign up outside of room 161 before Wednesday!

*HUNCH Club will be having their 1st meeting Thursday, November 21st at
2:30 in Room 142. Please email Mr. Monaco or stop by his room with any
questions.

*Spanish club will meet on Thursday, November 21st from 2:30-3:40pm
in room 222. We will be finishing our movie, decorating cookies &
making homemade salsa.

*Attention Ski Club members! This year you get a free sweatshirt to
wear on Ski Club nights! Please fill out the order form in Google
Classroom no later than This Friday, November 22nd.

*The Middle School PTA is hosting a paint night for all students on 12/13. It
is $25 and you get all the supplies to paint and a snack. Parents can sign
up on memberhub. There are only 50 spots, register now!

*Modified Winter Sports Registration now open! If you are interested in
trying out for: Wrestling, Girls and Boys Basketball, Cheer and Co-ed Swim.
Please have your parents login to FamilyID and register. Register before
December 5th! (Frontier Website, Select ATHLETICS, Side Bar: Sports
Registration & Physical Information, look for FamilyID icon)

*Breakfast is served in the Cafeteria starting at 7:20 each morning.

*SAIS is held Monday-Thursday in the cafeteria from dismissal until 3:45.
Please consider staying after if you need any extra help with classes or
homework.

https://www.frontiercsd.org/Page/28
https://www.frontiercsd.org/Page/28


*Attention Students: The TV’s in the cafeteria during lunches also show the
daily announcements! Be sure to keep an eye out for upcoming club
meeting dates there as well.

*All students staying for a later practice, please report outside the
auditorium and wait for a teacher to pick you up.

*At dismissal, all students need to get on their bus immediately. If you stop
to talk to your friends and are not going straight to your bus, the bus will
leave without you.

*Yearbooks are on sale! Order your yearbook using the link on the FMS
webpage for $40. Don't miss out on the memories! Order deadline is April
30, 2025.

https://www.frontiercsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=178&ModuleInstanceID=1206&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=31388&PageID=1568
https://www.frontiercsd.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=178&ModuleInstanceID=1206&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=31388&PageID=1568

